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A Christmas message from MinEx
As a very challenging year comes to a close and we wind down
into a well-earned Christmas break, we would like to thank you
for your support this year.



I trust that through our workshops/forums/visits, train brain
newsletters, safety alerts, emails and phone calls, MinEx has
been able to help you navigate the difficulties of Covid-19, and
most importantly helped you finish your year, having kept you,
your workmates and staff safe throughout 2021.



Health & Safety update 2022

In 2022, we’re on the road again – bringing MinEx workshops to regional centres around
New Zealand. We will again have WorkSafe supporting these one-day workshops which
offer 8 hours unrestricted CPD.

 

In the New Year, we will be changing from our current app to the Eventbrite ticketing
platform to make it easier for you to register, get information,  receive handouts, log your
key learnings etc.



Look out for the February Train Brain for more details. In the meantime, mark the date(s)
that interest you in your diary.

Kerikeri - April 12

Dargaville - April 13

Blenheim - May 16


Nelson - May 17

Greymouth - May 19


Waipukurau - June 14

Palmerston North - June 15


Te Kuiti - June 17


https://mailchi.mp/minex/minex-newsletter-february-2615101?e=[UNIQID]


Invercargill - Aug 8

Dunedin - Aug 9


Cromwell - Aug 11

Paeroa - Sept 12

Rotorua - Sept 13


Whakatane - Sept 15

Ashburton - Sept 29


Gisborne - Oct 19

Enjoy the break and do so safely. We look forward to resuming our work together in the

New Year.





Very best wishes,





Wayne Scott

CEO


MinEx & AQA
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